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According to the Wisconsin Department of Community Corrections (DCC), Jerrold A. Pfaff will be released to 1216 
Portland Avenue, Beloit, WI on August 28, 2016. Pfaff was convicted of Second Degree Sexual Assault of a Child on 
July 14, 1987 and 2 counts of Expose Child to Harmful Material; Child Enticement-Sexual Contact; Felony Bail Jumping 
on July 8, 2008.  
 
While placed at 1216 Portland Avenue in Beloit, WI, conditions of Pfaff supervision includes, but are not limited to:  
No unapproved activities in the community without prior approval of the DCC Supervising Agent; No contact with 
minors; No patronizing taverns, bars or liquor stores; No contact with victims; Not to consume alcohol or drugs; 
Comply with standard sex offender rules; and Cooperate with GPS monitoring.   
 

 
 

The Beloit Police Department and the Wisconsin Department of Corrections Sex Offender Registry will be holding a 
Community Notification Meeting on August 18, 2016 at 6:00 p.m. in the City of Beloit Forum, 100 State St. Beloit. 
The purpose of this meeting is to provide information and education to the citizens of Beloit about the return of a 
convicted sex offender to the Beloit area. Information will be provided regarding: 

 Sex Offender Registry and Notification Law 

 Sex Offenders in general 

 Jerrold A. Pfaff 

 Review of the supervision plan for registrant 

 Police response to violations 
 
The purpose of the notification and community meeting is NOT to harass or to further punish the offender, nor 
hamper the offender’s chance of reintegration into the community. The purpose of the notification and community 
meeting are also NOT intended to further traumatize the offender’s victims. 
 
Jerrold A. Pfaff has been duly released from secure custody, having served the term of incarceration prescribed by 
the sentencing judge. Because of the nature of his convictions, the offender does have a reduced expectation of 
privacy. He has, however, the same civil and constitutional rights as other citizens of Beloit. The Beloit Police 
Department will NOT tolerate threats, harassment or acts of vigilantism against the offender, his family or his 
residence. 
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